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summer learning loss  

Summer Matters @SCUSD helps kids stay focused, engaged 
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shown that participation in the SOS Program can lead to higher academic, behavior and 
attendance outcomes in addition to a deeper school connection.  

 Summer of Service (high school) gives incoming ninth graders the opportunity of working 
together to improve their community through service learning projects aimed at addressing 
community issues while getting to know their new classmates, school and teachers. Students 
that complete 120 hours of the program are eligible to receive five credits towards their 
graduation as well as the opportunity to participate in an overnight leadership camp at the end 

of program. 
 SOS Ambassadors trains teens to work as group leaders in Summer Matters programs. 

Ambassadors who fulfill all responsibilities and duties can earn 5 credits and a stipend. 

 Summer at City Hall provides incoming 11th and 12th grade high school students with the 
opportunity to gain valuable work experience while making a difference in their communities.  
Selected participants get a chance to take advantage of working alongside decision makers to 
impact their city by working as an intern within a variety of City of Sacramento departments or 
with a community-based partner. Selected interns attend fun and informative classes at City 
Hall, where they have the opportunity to meet peers with similar interests and to learn from 
and network with City Hall officials and decision-makers. In addition to the experience, 
participants that complete the seven-week course and a 30-hour internship earn five high 
school credits and a stipend. 

 
 “We see summer learning as a necessity, not a luxury,” Dr. Noguchi says. “We have to make summer 
learning a priority or doom our kids to a cycle of falling behind, which is very difficult to break.” 
 
More information can be found at www.summeratSCUSD.org. 
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